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Monday 24th February 2025 

Y1 Visit to Lincoln Castle 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are pleased to share that we are currently planning an educational visit 

for all Year 1 pupils to Lincoln Castle. The visit will take place on Wednesday 

18th June 2025 and will be a great start to our Summer 2 unit of learning, 

‘Why do we have castles?’ 

During the visit the children will take part in a whole range of activities, 

including archery training, a medieval wall tour, replica armour handling, 

shield making and a group role play medieval banquet. 

The total cost of the visit will be £20.00 per child and will need to be paid via 

the School Gateway by Monday 16th June. The coach will depart from school 

after morning registration and we will aim to be back at school ready for our 

normal home time.  

All children in Year 1 are entitled to a Universal Free School meal, therefore 

the kitchen team at KEPS will be providing a packed lunch style meal for all 

children to have on the trip. This will include a choice of sandwiches, which 

the children will be asked to select themselves and all dietary requirements will 

be catered for. 

If for some reason your child will not be attending the visit please inform us. 

Any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask,  

Regards, Year One Team  
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